
 

 

 
20 April 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Coronation Celebration 

 

As you may be aware on the 6th May King Charles will be officially crowned King.  

To mark this historic occasion Russell Hall would like to celebrate by taking the 

children to Russell Hall Park on Friday 5th May for fun, games and a picnic. 

 

The children will be registered as normal then the celebration will begin at 11am.  

There will be the opportunity for children to enjoy a special lunch on the day.  

This will be Fish and Chips in the park.  If your child is in receipt of Free School 

Meals this will be at no additional cost.  However, parents that pay for their 

child to have a school dinner will need to specify by indicating below and return 

the slip back to school no later than Friday 28th April. 

 

Toilets will be accessible throughout the visit to the park.  In addition, they will 

be a tuck shop for the children to purchase a treat.  We ask that parents send 

in no more than £1 for this. 

 

If you have any questions about the day please contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Claire Hargrave      Miss Maisie Campbell 

Family and Pupil Liaison Officer    Academic Mentor 

 

 

 

 

Name _______________________________ Class ___________________ 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 
 

My child is in 

receipt of   

Free School 

Meals 

My child will be bringing  

a Packed Lunch 

I would like my child to  

have fish and chips 


